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Dear Mr. Tong,

I would like to express my views on the coming financial taxation scheme. It is nice if you
would lower the rate for the upper range from 19% back to 17% which is the same level as
2001/02. We can see this would be more fair to those middle range family like us. We usually
can't enjoy much benefits from the social welfare, education, and health welfare, however,
we are the majority to support those welfares.

On the other hand, I suggest you may make the auditing on the SME firms in a more stringent
way so as to prevent them escaping from taxation. I can see many SMEs don't need to pay tax
because of existing poor taxation regulation on them. In this regard, the government would
have a much better income without imposing any new taxation scheme such as the VAT.
Why don't you consider more seriously in this existing loophole.

Hope you can consider above sincere suggestion.

(Name provided)

(Editor's note: Cannot ascertain whether the sender agrees to disclose his/her identity.)
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